
FAIRTRADE STALLS 

A Fairtrade stall is held on the last Sunday of the month at Christ Church, on the second Sunday of 

the month at Good Shepherd and also at special events. Sadly, this has not been possible since the 

coronavirus rules but we hope that one day it can start up again. 

During 2019 there were sales of £1,400 at Christ Church and £1,020 at Good Shepherd; we had 

enough surplus to send a £120 donation from the two churches to this year’s Christian Aid appeal to 

help boost the donation sent from both churches.  

The Wolverhampton Fair Trade shop in town has now had to shut owing to the closure of the 

Darlington Street Methodist Church where it had its premises. The shop contents are now in storage 

awaiting the possibility of opening a new shop in the town centre when the pandemic is under 

control. 

Many thanks to all of you that buy from the Fairtrade stalls, knowing that your purchases of the 

delicious chocolate (and other things!) are doing a great deal of good in the developing world.  

Ann, Rosemary and Mary  


